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Subject: Old Basing & Lychpit Neighbourhood Plan
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Good Afternocn,
| am writing on behalf of the Old Basing and Lychplt Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group (OBLNPSG) regardmg their .
- neighbourhood plan, which you are due to be examining in early February.
We have been informed by Ed Rehill at Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council (BDBC) that, although they were
“emailed the information by the OBLNPSG, Historic England appear not to have receive their letter regarding the
Regulation 14 consultation for the Old Basing and Lychpit neighbourhood plan. They have now made their
representatlons during submission consultation, and have sent their comments to BDBC. These comments confirm
that Historic England are “satisfied that the Old Basing and Lychpit Nelghbourhood Plan satisfies the basic
conditions”.
* They have suggested some potential modifications in their representation, such as incIuding a map of listed
buildings, scheduled monuments etc.. which Old Basing and Lychpit would have no objection to making, if you
recommended it, - :
If you need any more information, please ask.
'Best Wishes, - - - -
Becky Hopkinson



